




































































































         GUAM STATE CLEARINGHOUSE  
             P.O. Box 2950 Hagåtna, Guam 96932 
             Tel: (671) 475-9380 
             Website: www.gsc.guam.gov  
             Email: clearinghouse@guam.gov 
 
   
 
April 2, 2014 
  
HONORABLE JUDITH T. WON PAT, Ed. D.  
Speaker gi I Mina’Trentai Dos Na Liheslaturan Guåhan 
155 Hesler Place 
Hagåtña, Guåhan 96910 
 
 
Ref:    Bureau of Statistics and Plans- Paul Coverdell Forensic Science Improvement Grants Program 
 
Hafa Adai Madam Speaker: 
 
This communication is to respectfully notify you the Guam State Clearinghouse (GSC) has received a 
federal grant application from the Bureau of Statistics and Plans. The GSC has accepted the application, 
assigned State Application Identifier (SAI) number 90003141124Y, and has initiated the process for an 
intergovernmental review. Application information is provided below: 
 

Grantor:       National Institute of Justice  
 Grant Title:  Paul Coverdell Forensic Science Improvement Grants Program 

Details:      Funds from this grant program will be used to eliminate the backlog in the 
analysis of forensic evidence and to train and employ forensic laboratory 
personnel, as needed, to eliminate such a backlog. Funds will provide 
support for one Criminalist I position for the Drug Unit and forensic 
supplies. The funding under this grant opportunity will dramatically 
increase the laboratory capability in the processing of forensic Science 
Service Drug Analysis Unit of the Guam Police Department Forensic 
Science Division.  

 
 Start Date:   09/01/2014  End Date: 10/31/2015 
 Federal  
 Grant:   $63,000 
 
GSC conducts intergovernmental reviews and solicits comments through electronic communication. 
This notice is sent to you as a part of the review process. A digital copy of the grant proposal is attached 
for your perusal. The GSC point of contact designated for this application is Jerica Cruz. Please submit 
any comments you may have pertaining to this proposal by April 17, 2014 via email to 
jerica.cruz@guam.gov.  
 
 
Dangkolo Na Si Yu’os Ma’åse’, 
 
 
Kate G. Baltazar 
Administrator 
 
Cc: File 

EDDIE BAZA CALVO 
I Maga’låhen Guahan 
 
RAYMOND S. TENORIO 
I Segundu Na Maga’låhen Guahan 
 
Kate G. Baltazar 
Administrator 


